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OLYMPIC ATHLETE TAKES PART IN EYR 2008 
 
Olympic triathlete, 22 year old Olly Freeman, will be interviewed by pupils from 
St Andrew’s School, Meads as part of their live EYR show this November. 
 
Freeman, who has just finished 5th in the World Triathlon rankings, lives and 
trains in Eastbourne under the watchful eye of coach Glenn Cook.  He travelled to 
Beijing this summer for the Olympics and also competed in several events in the 
USA on his return.  He came 2nd in the Malibu Triathlon and finished 6th in the 
Lorient World Cup in France, all of these results boosting this season’s final 
ranking position. 
 
The 22 year old is more than happy to take part in the school’s show next month; 
“I am looking forward to it.  I think sport is a crucial part of a child’s learning and 
I hope that I can inspire the kids and show that with hard work, commitment and 
enthusiasm, you can compete to the highest standard.” 
 
This is the fifth year that St Andrew’s is taking part in the EYR programme and 
they are delighted that Olly has agreed to be the highlight of their show.   
 
Tune in to 87.7FM on Thursday 20th November and listen to Olly’s interview and 
the rest of what promises to be a great show from the St Andrew’s pupils.  
 
 
If you would like any further details, please contact Steph Cash-Reed, 01323 733203 or 
email scashreed@androvian.com  
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